St. Mary's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



"a place of educational excellence with Christ at its centre"

Pentecost Term 4/5/17

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher

Important Dates to note...

Dear Parents,

A shorter week this week but no less busy. The children have been enjoying their learning. It has been wonderful seeing them in their classes showing such enthusiasm. Please note the date for class photos has been added to the diary and is on 16th May. Next week our year 6 children will be sitting their SATS examinations. They have all been working so hard both in readiness and preparation. We are so proud of them and it is important to note that the SATs are only a part of the story. The children are a real credit to you and we wish them well. Please keep them all in your prayers.

Have an enjoyable weekend Mrs K. Yuen 1st May – Bank Holiday Monday

w/c 8th May -SATS week

15th May - Canal Visit for Sycamore Class

16th May – Class Photographs

17th May - Science Campus Day at Warwick - Years 3-5

19th May- May Procession and the Crowning of Our Lady

22nd/23rd May- Grendon Residential Years 4-6

w/c 29th May - Half Term Holiday

6th June - Oak Class Visit to Ashmolean Museum- Ancient Greeks

10th June – First Holy Communion

15th June – Sports Day

16th **June** – Whole School Mass in Thanksgiving for First

Holy Communion

Pokemon Cards

The children have been told that they are to leave their cards at home and not bring them into school. We do not want children to be upset when cards are lost or swapped. They are expensive and should be kept safely at home. Thank you for your support with this.



House Point Totals

Wrap around Care - September 2017

We are currently recruiting for staff. Details will be available shortly about this exciting new venture and how to book places.

Esafety Notice

Police are advising us to be aware of an online game that is extremely dangerous "Blue Whale" children are messaged and encouraged to take part in challenges with severe consequences. Please be vigilant and also make older children aware who may be more likely to use social media.

Value Focus for April - Joy



Mrs Hammond will be uniting with others against Breast Cancer by taking part in the 26mile "Moon Walk" in London on 13th May Any donations of loose change will be gratefully received.

JOY
in the ORDINARY

Keep in Contact: Tel: 01295 660258

Please check our website for regular updates

Email: head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk